
 

For Local 8 Members at Willapa Harbor Hospital 
January 6, 2022 

   

Happy New Year! 
 
Wage Increase 
Due to int increase in inflation, Willapa Harbor Hospital and OPEIU8 has come to an 
agreement to change the across the board increase from 2.75% to 5% effective January 
1, 2023. 
 
Meet and Greet 
Come meet your Union Representative, Tara Powell on Thursday January 12th from 
noon to 2pm.  Come say hello and bring any questions about the contact. 
 
Contact Tara Powell, Union Representative, with any questions at 
206-441-8880 ext. 106 or tara@opeiu8.org. 
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